Newsletter Article for Use by Community Partners
Colorectal Cancer: The Cancer You Can Prevent
[Organization/Work site] is pleased to partner with the Oregon Health Authority on a campaign to encourage Oregonians over age 50 to get screened for colorectal cancer.

Colorectal cancer is the second most deadly form of cancer, but it doesn’t have to be. Screening allows doctors to identify and remove polyps before they turn cancerous, or catch cancer at an early stage when it’s highly treatable. But too few men and women in Oregon and [Community] are being screened, which needlessly puts their lives at risk. 
People are much more likely to get screened if they’re encouraged by someone they know. So if you’ve been screened, you can play a significant role in saving the lives of people you care about by talking about your experience and encouraging others to get screened too!
Consider telling people:

· Everyone over age 50 (45 for African Americans) should be screened for colorectal cancer, even if they have no family history or symptoms. 
· There are several reliable screening options. Some cost as little as $25 and all are covered by insurance. 
· Please talk to your doctor about the best way to get screened. Make and keep your appointment to be screened. 
· Then, do what I’m doing ... tell someone else.
[If possible, insert a quote from a local spokesperson. Below are two examples you can customize or you can draft one yourself.]
Examples:

1. Astoria resident Mark Gustafson, owner of Gustafson Logging and past cast member of the History Channel’s Ax Men, gets screened regularly because he believes it’s the right and smart thing to do.

“Screening is really no big deal. When my friends and I talk about it, sure we laugh about the prep or other aspects of the process but, mostly, we talk about how easy and painless it is. I’m out there sharing my story because I believe it will help people get screened and I hope others will do the same,” said Gustafson.

2. Warrenton resident Karen Williams understands firsthand the importance of being screened. Her husband, Jimmy, decided against being screened despite a doctor’s recommendation. Only two short years later, he passed away from colorectal cancer. He was only 56.

“The cancer probably would have been caught and maybe removed with the recommended screening,” said Williams. “It’s a life lost and I hope his story will help someone take the step to get screened.”

For more information about colorectal cancer and screening options, visit www.TheCancerYouCanPrevent.org or the campaign’s page on Facebook.
